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All Aboard for UK Steam! 
 

 
 
Paul Bergdolt recently returned from a trip to the UK where he rode the Battlefield Line 
Railway. The motive power for the day’s excursions was ex-Great Western Railway (GWR) 2-
8-0 no. 3803, seen here leaving Shackerstone Station, Leicestershire. Read about it in this High 
Green! 
 

This Month’s Meeting: Wednesday, November 5 at 8 p.m. at Montgomery College, Rockville, MD, 
featuring 2013: Year in Review, Part II by Alex Mayes 
 
Following Meeting: Wednesday, December 3 at 8 p.m. at Montgomery College, Rockville, MD. 
Presentation TBA 


